
June 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customers 

Tokiwa Kogyo Co., Ltd. 

Sales Department 

 

Notice of Price Change for All Machine Parts 

 

Due to increasing cost of purchased parts, production wages, and raw material price, it is 

now very difficult to maintain our price since last price change 2009, even though our effort 

of cost reduction and rationalization.  

Therefore, it quit unwillingly, but we decide to change price on 1 August 2022. 

Please contact our sales staff about more details of each price. 

 

Best Regards 


